
PACER STACKTRAIN 
STACK FACTS 
 
2300 Clayton Rd. Suite 1200 * Concord, CA 94520 * 925-887-1400 * 877-917-
2237 
 
December 26, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 959 
RE:  Fuel Surcharge Update, Effective December 31, 2007 – January 6, 2008 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The Pacer Stacktrain FSC is based on the U.S. Department of Energy National 
U.S. Average Diesel Fuel Price Index value reported each Monday.  The FSC is 
calculated and communicated on a weekly basis on each Tuesday, and the 
resulting FSC percentage is effective the following Monday for all Pacer 
Stacktrain services. 
 
On December 24, 2007, the DOE reported an index value of 3.308. Therefore, 
effective December 31, 2007 – January 6, 2008, the Pacer Stacktrain Fuel 
Surcharge will remain at 26.5%. 
 
The Fuel Surcharge Matrix that is now being utilized for all Pacer Stacktrain 
services is located in section 2.6 of our Rules and Procedures, which are available 
from the Services tab of our website: www.pacerstack.com.  
 
The next FSC adjustment will be calculated and communicated on Wednesday, 
January 2, 2008, and will be effective on Monday, January 7, 2008. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your 
Pacer Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing representative. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
This communication may contain promotional information from Pacer Stacktrain.  We have sent 
this communication to you because you previously expressed interest in receiving these 
communications from Pacer Stacktrain.  If you do not wish to receive this particular 
communication in the future, please reply to this message and type “REMOVE ME” in your 
subject line.  Pacer Stacktrain maintains its corporate headquarters at 2300 Clayton Road, Suite 
1200, Concord, CA  94520. 


